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There are no references in the draft document regarding the use of water from within municipalities
to supply the domestic needs of residences outside the municipality. On the dry east side of the
state this is an increasing practice: as exempt wells dry up, property owners install cisterns and have
water trucked in. 
Ecology should address the legalities of how homeowners in unincorporated areas can acquire
domestic water when their wells fail. This is a growing problem.


